
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of April 23 - 27, 2018 

 

 

 Construction on Washington Street resumed earlier this month with work involving 

installation of foundations within the existing sidewalks for traffic signal mast arms.  

This work began along the eastern side of Washington Street and will progress to the 

western side. 

 

 Following the installation of the mast arm foundations, the contractor will begin to 

install new curbing along portions of Washington Street.  This work will require some 

temporary sidewalk width restrictions, and localized parking restrictions on 

Washington Street.  Access to businesses will be maintained at all times. 

 

 Milling and repaving of the roadway is currently scheduled to take place during the 

month of May. 

 

 

 

 


